The Stark Vintage Market

At the
St. George Serbian Center

4667 Applegrove Street NW
North Canton, OH 44720

Dear Vendors,

There are lots of changes for the Stark Vintage Market for 2024! The change in management has been
temporarily postponed, however, the change in venue is starting with our first show in April. Our new
location is the St George Serbian Event Center in North Canton. While it is a smaller venue, the building
is beautifully appointed, and the location is wonderful and easily accessible. | am very excited about the
opportunities for growth that this new location will bring.

Our shows for 2024 are scheduled for Saturday April 13 and Saturday November 9. We may add more
shows in the future if that is warranted.

There will be 28 10" x 12’ booth spaces in the main hall and a handful of single 8’ tables available for
rent. There are also 3 spaces available in the lobby for a higher rental fee due to the premium location. |
will have a booth map completed in the next few weeks and | will mail each of you a copy so that you
can see how the show will be laid out.

Given the limited number of spaces, each vendor will be allowed one booth. This is to ensure that our
customers have a variety of merchandise to choose from. Vendors may request a second booth and if
there are any available, they will be assigned in the order of request.

There will be no drive-in unloading, but there are 2 entrances for you to use. We will try to have carts
available, but | advise you to bring your own.

Please read the cover letter and contract carefully as almost everything about the show has changed.
Thanks for being a part of the Market and | hope to see you at our new location!

Regards,
Linda Eckstein

330-495-3044



